

# St John Fisher Catholic Primary School

Kale Road, Erith, Kent DA18 4BA Telephone: 020 8310 7311 Fax: 020 8312 1017

www.sjf.bexley.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Sarah J Griffin BA (Hons) MA (Hons) NPQH

25<sup>TH</sup> March 2021

#### Dear Parents

I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone within our school community for all your support during what has been a very unusual few weeks leading up to the end of the Spring term.

The staff have continued to work incredible hard, not only looking after the children's academic learning and development but their emotional development also.

In such difficult times, we understand that many adults and children need time to adjust to new routines and live in hope of going back to life before COVID-19. This is something that we are all feeling - please do not put undue pressure on yourselves or your children.

Continue to engage with the learning where you can but also enjoy time reading, cooking, playing games and doing crafts with your children...these will be the memories that they hold on to once normality resumes.

Next week is the start of the Easter holidays and I just wanted to take this time to keep you updated with our plans for next week.

### Monday 29<sup>th</sup> March

Spellings Kings and Queens

Times Tables Kings and Queens



## Tuesday 30<sup>th</sup> March

Come to school in your own clothes – wear bright colours.



## Wednesday 31st March

Last day of term School closes at

1pm.



No Booster Classes K52

A further letter will be sent out next week with any important information for the new summer term. Have a restful weekend.

Please call the school office if you have any concerns



















